
 

TOWN OF AVON 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

September 25, 2025 

 

NOTICE IS HERE BY GIVEN that on September 27th and 28th, 2025 members of the Avon Town Board will be 

meeting to drive, inspect and rate the township roads in order to complete the WISLR report for the Wisconsin 

Department of Transportation. 

Stephanie Schwartzlow 

Avon Town Clerk 

 


